
HOUSING RESOURCES COMMITTEE 

May 30, 1969 

CITY HALL ATLANTA, GA. 30303 

Tel. 522-4463 Area Code 404 

IVAN ALLEN, JR., MAYOR 

CECIL A. ALEXANDER, Chairman 
Housing Resources Committee 

MALCOLM D. JONES 
Housing Coordinator 

Dear Members, Housing Resources Committee; and 
Low-income Housing Coordinating Group: 

I wish to express my appreciation to you for the good attendance 
and participation at the Housing Resources Committee reorganization 
meeting on May 8, at which Mayor Allen honored us by his presence 
and gave us his views on some new approaches for activities of the 
Committee during the remainder of 1969. 

Our next meeting will be held Thursday, June 12, in Committee 
Room 2, Second Floor, City Hall at 10:30 A.M. 

Special tasks have already been assigned to three of our working 
Panels and I anticipate making specific assignments to the remaining 
Panels at our June meeting. 

The national trend toward production of low-income housing in 
the near future, as currently being emphasized by the Nixon 
Administration, is mass production of prefabricated or modular housing 
to reduce the costs of components and the overall structure, as well 
as cut down on construction time. 

I hope that each of you will keep Atlanta's future housing needs 
in the forefront of your day- to-day activities and deliberations and 
will not hesitate to advise your Panel Chairman or myself of a ny 
thoughts or ideas which you may have for improving our housing program 
and ways and means for reducing costs to the ultimate consumer. 

Please circle June 12 on your calendar and plan to attend and 
participate in discussion with us on that date and give us the 
benefit of your ideas. 

A self-addressed return postal card is enclosed for your 
convenience in letting us know whether you plan to attend. 

Sincerely, 

Cecil A. Alexander, Chairman 
Housing Resources Committee 

Encl: Return address postal card 




